

COUNTY COUNSEL MEMORANDUM

MICHAEL C. GHIZZONI COUNTY COUNSEL 805-568-2950

DATE:

February 18, 2014

TO:

Each Member of the Board of Supervisors

Mona Miyasoto, County Executive Officer

FROM:

Michael C. Ghizzoni, County Counsel

RE:

Facilitation Report - Beach Club Lot Split, Gabion Wall and Grading, and New SFR

Pursuant to Resolution No. 95-462, County Counsel reached out to the parties to offer facilitation of the pending appeal. The parties declined to participate in the facilitation.

This appeal is now scheduled to be heard by your Board on April 1, 2014.

Please contact me or Chief Deputy Rachel Van Mullem with any questions.

Copy: Planning and Development.